	PDA/HANDHELD DEVICES - TO VIEW WITH GRAPHICS CLICK HERE
[image: image1]

	Monday, March 14, 2011
20110314-1
In this Issue:
· APTA Board of Directors Endorses Our Legislative Proposals To Accelerate Construction Of Highway And Transit Projects

· State Budget Update

APTA Board of Directors Endorses Our Legislative Proposals To Accelerate Construction Of Highway And Transit Projects

This weekend, I joined the American Public Transportation Association's Board of Directors in Washington, DC in endorsing our innovative financial legislative proposals. APTA has now integrated our TIFIA enhancement proposal and qualified transportation bond proposal into their official legislative program. Our two legislative proposals, which we collectively call America Fast Forward, will also be considered by other major transportation associations in the months to come.  APTA's endorsement of our legislative efforts is clear proof that we are advancing content rich ideas that merit serious consideration by the U.S. Congress and the Obama Administration. 

State Budget Update

As press reports indicate, several members of the Republican Caucus have indicated that budget negotiations with the Governor have reached a stalemate.  Despite these claims, State Senate President Darrel Steinberg has stated that he intends to ask the Senate to vote on Governor Brown’s budget proposal, including the extension of certain taxes, as early as tomorrow.  It is generally felt that March 21, 2011 is the last date for the Legislature to act to put the proposed tax extensions on a June ballot. Lastly, Governor Brown has called a special election for June 12, 2011 to conduct a special election to fill the vacancy in the 36th Congressional District. 



	

	








